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LETTER DATED 4 MARCH 1994 FROM THE SECRETARY-GENERAL
ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

I have the honour to inform you that my Special Representative for
El Salvador and Chief of the United Nations Observer Mission in El Salvador
(ONUSAL), Mr. Augusto Ramírez-Ocampo, will relinquish his post on 31 March 1994
following the general elections in that country. I intend to appoint as his
successor Mr. Enrique ter Horst, a former Assistant Secretary-General in the
Office of the Director-General for Development and International Economic
Cooperation and currently an Ambassador in the foreign service of Venezuela.
The appointment will become effective on the date of Mr. Ramírez-Ocampo’s
departure.

I should be grateful if you would bring this matter to the attention of the
members of the Security Council.

Accept, Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.

(Signed ) Boutros BOUTROS-GHALI

-----

94-12413 (E) 100394 100394


